LUCETTA ELMER

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 24

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

May 4, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Vote Explanation on HB 2107 A

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,
Please accept this letter as my official vote explanation on House Bill 2107 A.

I voted no on this legislation because I was concerned that this will not help Oregon ensure that our voter
system is safe and honest. Without being fully convinced, I cannot vote in support of a bill.

Respectfully submitted into the House record.

Sincerely,

Lucetta Elmer

Oregon State Representative

District 24
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